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Off Cycle FTE Request 

The Town of Nederland has amended the IGA with the Sheriff's Office at the town's request to fund .2FTE for 
animal control services. The amended IGA will be before the board soon. Now that Nederland has agreed to pay 
a portion of an FTE for animal control services, the Sheriff's Office seeks to add one Animal Control Officer to our 
authorized employee count. 

We currently have IGAs and funding agreements with the Towns of Nederland, Lyons and Superior which include 
funding for animal control services. The Town of Superior pays .7FTE, the Towns of Lyons and Nederland each 
pay .2FTE. Therefore, we now have revenue of l.lFTE to offset the personnel cost of adding one Animal Control 
Officer to better serve these communities. Until now, we have been providing animal control services to Lyons 
and Superior without adding additional employees. 

Thank you for considering this request. 
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